
 

Date: September 23, 2011 

To:  Thomas Klein, San Antonio Water System 

From: P. Russell Yeager, Coyle Engineering 

Reference:  SAWS Far West Relief Main (FW-01) 

Subject: Geotechnical Supplemental Information 

 

 

The attached geotechnical report by Addula Consulting Engineering dated April 27th, 
2011 is provided as supplemental information and does not supersede San Antonio 
Water System construction details, specifications, special conditions or the Contract 
Documents.    


















































